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2015 LPGA 
Members Another election is behind us and most of us are pleased that we can now watch TV 

without being bombarded with political advertisements. Whether our person won 
or lost, we should all put an effort forward to work together and support the newly 
elected leaders of our state.

On a personal note, I am proud of our newly elected Governor John Bel Edwards. He is 
from my home town of Amite, Louisiana and our community is very proud of him. He 
comes from a good family with deep spiritual roots and a strong family background. 
He is well thought of by members of both parties.

Also, another uneventful hurricane season has passed us and we are pleased that 
we were not affected by any severe storms this year. As most of you know, we never 
know when “another big one” is going to hit us. We should continue to make our 
customers aware of the advantages of propane when we have power outages caused 
by hurricanes and ice storms.

Propane prices continue to remain stable and the supply is plentiful. All we need now 
is some cold weather! Looking at the long range forecast, predictions are for a colder 
than normal January and February. I hope that each of us has a very proϐitable and 
safe winter.

I encourage each of you to invite new members to become part of our association. 
There is strength in numbers and only by working together can our association be 
successful. Let’s all put an effort forward this coming New Year to invite at least one 
new member to become part of our association and encourage other members to 
become more active.

As Christmas approaches, let us all be reminded of the “Reason for the Season”. In 
the midst of the gift buying, family get-togethers, and parties, we should not forget 
our men and women in the armed forces that are abroad and home. Also, remember 
our police and ϐiremen who put their lives on the line for us each day. If you get an 
opportunity to help someone less fortunate than you, there is no better time to share 
Christ’s love than at CHRISTmas.

Carol Ann and I wish each of you a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy and prosperous 
New Year.

2015-2016 LPGA President

Ira Cleveland
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February 14-16: LA School Board 
Association Annual Convention, 
Crown Plaza-Baton Rouge.
March 3-4: LA Police Jury Association 
Annual Convention, Shreveport.
March 2016: 1st Quarter Board 
Meeting, Date and Location TBD.
April 8-10: NPGA Southeast Convention 
& Expo, Nashville, TN.
May 23-25: NPGA Propane Days, 
Washington, D.C.
June 19-21: APGA/LPGA Joint Summer 
Convention, Perdido Beach Resort-
Orange Beach, AL.
July 16-20: LA Sheriff ’s Association 
Annual Convention, L’Auberge Casino 
Resort-Lake Charles.

2016 Calendar of Events

Lake Arthur and Lake Charles, LA – Dominique J. 
Monlezun Interests, Inc. DBA Lake Arthur Butane 
Co. has received Energi’s 2015 Excellence in Risk 
Management Award for being a leader in the 
implementation of Energi safety and risk management 
programs. Energi, a leading provider of Insurance and 
Risk Management Programs to the energy industry, 
recognized Dominique J. Monlezun Interests, Inc. DBA 
Lake Arthur Butane Co. as being the “Best of the Best” 
within the Energy industry at the annual Energi Risk 
Management & Insurance Summit in Washington, D.C. 
on October 14, 2015. 

Dominique J. Monlezun Interests, Inc. DBA Lake 
Arthur Butane Co.’s focused commitment to safety, 
implementation of risk management best practices, 
and willingness to learn and apply new safety 
techniques have enabled them to set a future standard 
of excellence amongst industry peers.

For more information on Dominique J. Monlezun 
Interests, Inc. DBA Lake Arthur Butane Co., please 
contact Dominique J. Monlezun, 337-774-2277.

About Dominique J. Monlezun Interests, Inc. DBA 
Lake Arthur Butane Co.

Lake Arthur Butane Co. Celebrates 70th Anniversary

The Lake Arthur Butane Co. grew out of a business 
venture begun by Lee J. Monlezun, Sr. on June 15, 1945. 
With a war surplus Willys Jeep and 3-10 gallon cans, 
Lee started his “Bulk Fuel” business, mostly pouring 
kerosene into 55 gallon drums in the backyards of private 
residences in Lake Arthur. With 2 children and 8 more 
to follow, growing the business was the only answer for 
Lee & his wife, Gertrude Hensgens-Monlezun. Never a 
large business, the butane operation was still a 24 hour 
a day effort, with most winter holiday meals postponed 
because someone had failed to check their tank.  It was 
just a way of life for which we were grateful.

When Lee, Sr. died suddenly in 1985, his youngest son, 
25 year old Dominique and his wife, Tina King-Monlezun 
grabbed the torch without allowing it to fall to the 
ground. It has now been a 30 year journey for Lake 

Arthur Butane Co. since that transition. The business 
footprint expanded to Lake Charles in 2001, when Mr. 
Lee Miller of Gas Appliance Co. entrusted his 65 year old 
family owned propane company to Lake Arthur Butane 
Co. Due to the tremendous support of the Lake Arthur 
and Lake Charles communities as well as a dedicated 
staff of local men and women, goals have been made and 
surpassed.

None of this would be possible without the dreams of 
a prior generation and the continued dedication of the 
present generation.

We, the families of Dominique J. and Dr. Tina Monlezun, 
thank the supportive communities and employees for 
making the 70th Anniversary of Lake Arthur Butane Co. 
a true celebration in the life of a family and community.

About Energi

Energi is a Peabody, Massachusetts based Industrial 
Reinsurance Company that specialize in providing risk 
management and insurance solutions to over 1,000 
energy companies the United States and Canada. 
Energi is one of the top ten fastest growing companies 
in Massachusetts. Energi, along with its dedicated 
claims management company, has over 250 associates 
in the United States with 125 associates located in the 
corporate headquarters. Energi has been selected by 
the Boston Globe, Boston Business Journal and Business 
Insurance as one of the Top Places to Work in 2012, 
2013 and 2014. Energi has regional branch and support 
of ices that are located in the following: Carlsbad, CA, 
Westport, CT, Carney’s Point, NJ, Orlando, FL, Downers 
Grove, IL, Irving, TX, Washington DC, Kirkland, WA and 
Toronto, Canada.

Dominique J. Monlezun Interests, Inc. DBA Lake 
Arthur Butane Co. Recognized as One of the Leading 
Companies in Risk Management

We’re Going Green!
Not only is propane a green choice for the environment but, now, the 
Louisiana Propane Gas Association is going green with our quarterly 
newsletter in 2016. Nothing will change other than it will only be produced 
in a purely digital format. You can still get a copy sent to you every quarter 
via email or it can be accessed on our website at www.lapropane.org. To 
keep receiving it via email, please submit your email address at your earliest 
convenience to marica@ccilouisiana.com. The quarterly newsletter comes 
out four times a year: March, June, September and December. This is a 
free subscription service and its purpose is to keep you up-to-date with 
all that is going on with the propane industry in and around the state of 
Louisiana, as well as, on the national level. Advertising opportunities will 
still be available too! To advertise, please contact the LPGA ofϐice at 225-
763-8922 or lori@ccilouisiana.com. Thank you for your cooperation and 
we hope to make this an easy transition. Stay tuned in 2016 for all of the 
exciting things we’re doing at the LPGA!
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A Message from the Executive Director
Here at the LPGA, we are counting down the days of 
2015. Just kidding! It has been a great year and we are 
looking for 2016 to be even better. Highlights from the 
past year include participation at various government 
and association trade shows around the state 
promoting autogas, including the Louisiana School 
Board Association Annual Convention, the Louisiana 
Municipal Association Annual Convention and the 
Louisiana Sheriffs’ Association Annual Convention. 

LPGA, in conjunction with the Louisiana Propane 
Dealers, participated as a sponsor in the New Orleans 
Saints – LHSAA Game of the Week. Over 14 weeks, 
we travelled to a new location around the state each 
week to spread information about propane and safety. 
The Louisiana Propane Dealers tailgated and did a 
free giveaway at each game as well. Thank you to all 
of the volunteers who came out to lend their time and 
expertise in this venture!

Our Summer Convention took place in Baton Rouge, LA 
and provided a good deal of fun for everyone. Mr. Bill 
Cain, retired from Cropmate Company, was presented 
with the Association’s most prestigious Charles M. 
Fuller Lifetime Achievement Award. Mr. Cain, who 
currently serves as one of our LP Gas Commissioners, 

Don’t forget to follow us 
on Twitter @LAPropane 

and like us on 
Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/
LAPropane!

National Propane Gas 
Foundation  
Scholarship Fund

Education. Success. Scholarship.

Planning for your child’s college fund?

Apply Now for a NPGF Scholarships

Visit www.npga.org/scholarship to learn more 
about available scholarships. 

     
Applications open on August 15. Completed applications must be submitted by February 15 of the following year.

Successful applicants will be notified by May. 

800.448.9504
Your questions answered by the people who know propane equipment.

Let’s put a label on it . . .
Affected: DOT cylinders that can be used in the workplace
                All DOT cylinders in transportation
Effective Date: Relabel by December 1, 2015 

AA16GHS-Custom

GHS affects DOT cylinders that 
can be used in the workplace. 
The new changes to labels in-
clude additional text, standard-
ized pictograms, company name, 
address and phone number. DOT 
has increased inspectors and 
fines for non-compliance. All 
DOT cylinders in transportation, 
as well as those used in the work-
place (or "in the field"), should be 
labeled by December 1, 2015.

If you haven’t already . . . don’t wait.
Order your AA16GHS-Custom labels today!

Mark April 8-10, 2016 on your calendar – register soon. 

NEW! The LEADERSHIP FORUM line-up features 
dynamic speakers, interactive learning and networking to 
help industry men and women achieve their professional 
ambitions and to strengthen our businesses.

On Friday, April 8, the all-day 
LEADERSHIP FORUM package includes four, 

75-minute Leadership Training Sessions:
• Management Courage – Having the Heart of  a Lion
•  The Hidden Language of  Organizations – 
 Workplace Politics, Power and In  uence

•  Effective Leadership in Changing Times
•  Reality-Based Accountability - 
 Hardwiring Accountability into your Workforce

www.npga.org/WIP

Presented by business experts 
Margaret Morford, B.S., J.D., and 
Lisa Gunderson, B.A., Details are 
available on the NPGA Expo web 
site: WIP Leadership Forum.

SAVE THE DATES! 
WIP Leadership Forum at the 
NPGA Southeast Convention 

& Expo, 
LIVE FROM NASHVILLE. 

is “ofϐicially” retiring after 2015. Our Annual Chris 
Connally Memorial Golf Tournament was held at the 
Santa Maria Golf Course and Miss Louisiana 2014 
Lacey Sanchez was our special guest golfer. We always 
treasure the Summer Convention as a chance to get 
together with members and friends, both old and 
new. Be on the lookout for news of this coming year’s 
convention to be held in conjunction with the Alabama 
Propane Gas Association at the Perdido Beach Resort 
in Orange Beach, AL. Dates are June 19-21.

Finally, our recent Christmas gathering offered a 
wonderful opportunity for us to share with industry 
members the joy of the Holiday Season. We were 
honored to participate in a joint reception with the 
NPGA Past Chairman’s group in Natchitoches, as well 
as, host Miss Louisiana 2015 April Nelson for the day. It 
was truly a wonderful time in Louisiana’s City of Lights!

Remember to Count Your Blessings and, As always—
here’s to a cold, cold winter! Merry Christmas!

    Randy Hayden
   LPGA Executive Director

Merry 
Christmas 
from the 

LPGA Staff
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